Mayors report to Council June 10th, 2016

Good afternoon Council and staff,

Since my last report on May 13th this year I have attended meetings of County (Property and Development, Social Services, Renfrew County Housing Corporation and County itself).

On May 16<sup>th</sup> I attended a housing forum all day meeting in Deep River.

On June 3<sup>rd</sup> I attended the monthly meeting of the RMFEO held in Carlo Mayo, the smallest Municipality in Hastings County and the second smallest in the RMFEO. Warden Rick Phillips, MPP Todd Smith and MP Mike Bossio all addressed the meeting.

This concludes my report to Council for this Month